
What-Comm 911 Renovations

We’re Designing a New 911 Dispatch Facility!
Project highlights: 

New facility will better meet growing needs of the county’s
emergency dispatch system 
Located on same site as existing facility at Alabama & Iron
Streets 
High quality training and staff spaces with room for growth
Improved redundancy and resiliency for emergency
communications
Environmentally conscious design to reduce energy
consumption and operational and maintenance costs
(LEED Silver Certified) 
$12M project; construction expected to begin Oct. 2025,
complete in Oct. 2026

Draft rendering - new dispatch facility 

JOIN US FOR A PROJECT
DESIGN OPEN HOUSE!
When: 
Wednesday, Dec 11
5:30 - 6:30 p.m.

Where: 
Pacific Street Operations Center
2221 Pacific Street, Bellingham
(enter on Carolina Street) 

The What-Comm dispatch center provides county-wide 911 services, 24/7. This highly technical facility must meet the unique
needs for its employees operating in high-stress, critical emergency roles. 

The existing structure will remain functional throughout construction and will be demolished upon completion of the new
building on the same site. Landscaping, design, and neighborhood character are being considered with project design. 

Visit cob.org/new-dispatch-facility, scan
the QR code, email askpw@cob.org or call
(360) 778-7700

For project information and updates: 
Información del proyecto:

Thông tin dự án:
Информация о проекте:

ਪ੍ਰੋਜੈਕਟ ਜਾਣਕਾਰੀ:
项目信息:


